

SHARED GOVERNANCE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE
MINUTES OF THE E-BUSINESS OF MAY 18 AND MAY 24, 2021


[bookmark: _GoBack]In lieu of holding a Shared Governance Executive Committee (SGEC) meeting, items of business were e-mailed to the SGEC membership.

[bookmark: _Hlk66169491]Approval of the Minutes of the E-Business of April 19, 2021

On motion by Dr. Andrea Hunt and second by Dr. Michelle Nelson, the minutes were approved unanimously.

Recommendations from SGA, Staff Senate, and Faculty Senate for Shared Governance Committee Vacancies

On motion by Dr. Andrea Hunt and second by Dr. Michelle Nelson, the recommendations to fill committee vacancies were approved unanimously.

Request from President Kitts to Extend the Appointment of the COVID-19 Recovery Task Force through December 2021

	Via separate action on May 18, Dr. Ross Alexander moved approval and Dr. Michelle Nelson seconded the motion.  The motion was approved unanimously.



					_____________________________________
						Dr. Leah Whitten, Chairperson


